

Mrs R Jacques Bowker Vale Primary School Middleton Road Crumpsall M8 4NB

6th January 2023

Dear Mrs Jacques

On behalf of Francis House Children's Hospice, I would like to say a huge thank you for your very generous gift of £166.58 by holding a 'Non-Uniform Day' on Friday 9th December at school.' Please pass on our sincere thanks to all those who participated and supported this event, helping to raise this incredible amount. Giving donations to the Hospice is a very kind gesture and your interest and concern for our children and their families is very much appreciated. With your help we can continue our special work and care provided here for all those who rely on us.

At some time in our lives, we've all held up a kaleidoscope to our eyes. Imagine it full of diamonds ever changing, ever valuable and always sparkling, this is as we see the children in our care with their own unique twinkle or sparkle. They're very special......very precious and your money will help to keep them that way.

Save the date in your next year's diary for our next 'Open Day' which is Monday 15th May anytime from 10am until 4pm for your school to look around the facilities and see just how much your donation means to us. Everyone is welcome. There will be no children or families in residence on that day.

So whatever 2023 brings we face it with hope, and we thank you for your support and hope that it may continue.

With very best wishes,

Kate Puć: Fundraising Officer

0161 443 2200 kate.puc@francishouse.org.uk

With your help, we can always provide the highest quality care for all our families.

Francis House Family Trust Registered Charity No. 328659 390 Parrswood Road, Didsbury, Manchester M20 5NA

Telephone: 0161 443 2200

Email: fundraising@francishouse.org.uk